
We are enjoying the beautiful
weather outside again on the

playground! New this spring we
have tricycles and a basketball
hoop outside. Preschoolers are
practicing math skills by using

tally marks to keep track of
their score in basketball and

beanbag tossing. We are
exploring using ribbon wands in

our movement activities
 (Very fun with the windy 

weather we have had).  

March News
I’M A LITTLE KITE

(Tune: “I’m A Little Teapot”)
I’m a little kite up in the sky,

See me flying, oh, so high.
When the wind begins to blow and blow,
I’ll twirl and swill, just watch me go! 

What’s
New

We will be focusing on spring songs,  
signs of spring and activities related
to ball handling skills with our hands
and our feet.

What’s
Next

Remember to dress in layers and put
sunscreen on at home if needed. 


